
Week ending 18/08/23 
                                                                                           Planting 

Before the holidays we sowed loads of seeds and potatoes. It was great coming back to see the nursery garden 

full of colour. On Thursday we decided to see how many potatoes had grown! Everyone was very excited to see 

our pots being filled.  
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                                                                                               Parent Information  

Hi, we hope you all had a great holiday. It’s great to see everyone back as well as lots of new faces! We have a few 

changes to the nursery grouping and group leaders which we thought best to share here. Over the next few weeks group 

leaders will be getting in touch with parents to update all about me’s and personal plans. 

Blue group – Mrs Kelly 

Purple group – Ms Carcharie  

Green group – Miss Menzies 

Red group – miss Henderson 

Yellow group (strong starts) – Miss Crouch 

Gaelic nursery – Miss Thomas/Miss Webster 

Mrs Hunter, the nursery teacher, will be in the nursery on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  

The nursery timetable is getting put together and will be up on the information board in the next few days. Any questions 

in the meantime please ask a member of staff.  

        Nursery news

Marble painting  

Over the next few weeks we will be doing focussed art activities to learn about different artists and how we can create 

different textures and creations using a variety of tools. This week we started with marble painting. This is a fun and easy 

activity and is also great for strengthening fine motor skills. You can see our creations up on the window are display.  

Other Information 

• Please remember to send your child with a bag with changes of clothes and suitable outdoor 

clothes. As we all know we can never be sure what the weather will be like.  


